RIGHT-OF -WAY MAINTENACE ASSESSMENT 2013-2014

Nikolai Alenov September 30, 2013
1758 University Ave.-

St. Paul, MN. 55104
Elected Council Members,

I will assume that those who vote to ratify these assessment rates believe that our present rules to levy
this tax is Fair, Honest, and does not discriminate.

T have spoken to many business owners and attorneys about this issue in detail, and they all agree
with my evaluation. If a simple person like me can see the unfairness of these taxes I am sure all of
you do toe. This unfair tax has gone on to long and must be stopped.

I would ask the council NOT to ratify these assessment rates and to stop the increase of these taxes.

We need a strong statement from our council members to show us that You can come up with a
NEW fair and non discriminating law of taxing our street maintenance program.

Business owner and resident owner of St. Paul
Nikolai Alenov
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